
Comment for planning application WSCC/030/21
Application
number

WSCC/030/21

Name Jane Sleeman

Address 29b Market Place Camelford Cornwall

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments We visit the area regularly, to help with the care of one  of my grandsons who is hypersensitive to 
noise and has other issues.  
They moved to the area several years ago for the peace and quiet.  
The area is a favourite place for people to enjoy peaceful walks, and is a valued walking place in the 
local community, it is also enjoyed by horse riders. 
I live in a county that had several clay extraction pits, and while every effort has been made to return 
the areas used to something like it was, it hasn't been very successful.  
My other concern is the road access, without being rude, your minor roads in that area are in very 
poor condition, and heavy clay lorries will not improve the condition of them. The roads are also quite 
narrow in places, and big lorries will be a danger to other traffic.
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